
Submission procedure 

Any paper submitted to the journal (except for those included in Meetings & Readings section) is subject 
to a single blind peer-review made by an expert referee. Peer-review is a procedure that helps Roma Tre 
Law Review to evaluate the scientific quality of the papers proposed; it also allows the authors to improve 
their contributions.  
 
The Directors, upon indication of the expert members of the Board of Editors, appoint the referee by 
virtue of the specific knowledge or expertise required for the evaluation of the given paper, as well as on 
the base of their scientific reliability, competence, and trust. 
  
The evaluation is based on the following five elements: i) relevance of the subject and its originality; ii) 
knowledge of the relevant literature; iii) structure of the exposition and its clarity; iv) formal correctness; 
v) relevance of the results achieved.    
 
The Editorial staff ensures that authors receive adequate information on publication times and 
procedures. The Editorial Staff also promptly communicates the outcome of the refereeing procedure, 
indicating any further requirements necessary for the publication of the paper. 
 
If the evaluation of the referee is negative, at the author’s request, the Editorial Staff analytically indicates 
the reasons why the evaluation had a negative outcome. In these cases, the author may request a new 
evaluation to be carried out by a different referee. The Editors decide on this request, after consulting the 
Board of Editor. The decision is communicated to the author by the Editorial Staff. 
 
If the evaluation of the referee is positive, the Editorial Staff communicates to the author whether none, 
minor or major revisions shall be made and indicates a deadline. In the latter case, the Editorial Staff may 
directly share the evaluation of the referee with the author concerned, making sure not to reveal the 
referee’s identity. The authors can express their observations or objections on the referee’s remarks, 
which will be decided by the Board of Editors or directly by the Directors. 
 
For any additional information please consult our Code of Ethics or contact the Editorial Staff at the 
following email address: law.review@uniroma3.it.  
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